
Attendance for w/c 27/11/17 
 

Class Percentage 

RM 96.55 

RT 87.68 

1J 84.33 

1L 97.33 

2G 96.45 

3R 94.55 

 
School’s Attendance – 93.27% 
National Attendance -   96.1% 
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6J 93.87 
 

 

 7th December 2017 
  . 

 Best Class Attendance for last week – was 1L with 97.33% attendance.  

 Nursery Nativity – takes place on Monday 18
th
 December at 2pm in the school hall.  

 Infant Nativity (R, Y1 & Y2) – takes place on Tuesday 19
th
 December at 2pm at Coleshill Parish Church. 

 Junior Christmas Carol Service (Y3-Y6) – takes place on Thursday 21
st
 December, 2pm & 6pm at 

Coleshill Parish Church. Y3 will be leading the service. 

 Junior Christmas Disco – takes place on Wednesday 20
th
 December, 6.30-8pm. Tickets will be on sale 

w/c 18
th
 December. 

 Carols at the Stable – takes place at Southfields Farm on Sunday 10
th
 December at 4pm. All welcome. 

 10p Sale – the PTFA will be selling the toys and books that were not sold at the Christmas Fayre 
tomorrow. Children will have the opportunity to buy these during the school day at 10p each.  

 Class Fundraising – the school is very grateful to Mrs Livingstone for raising over £500 from the sales of 
the Christmas Cards, Mugs and Tea Towels. 

 Christmas Fayre – the school raised £2500. We would like to thank everyone that helped, parent 
volunteers and staff. 

 Christmas Dinner – please return your reply slip if you have not already done so indicating your 
preference. Thank you. 

 Christmas Card Posting Boxes – are in the school hall. Please could parents remind children to put the 
name of the child and class clearly on the envelope. 

 Arrangements for the end of term – the school will close early on Friday 22
nd

 December at 1pm. The 
school will re-open for the Spring term on Monday 8

th
 January 2018. 

 

The school would like to thank Mr Ian Parker of the TC Group for donating tables and chairs to the school. This 
kind gesture helps with the very tight school budget and enables the school to continue to give the high quality 
education which we have always enjoyed at Coleshill C of E Primary School. 
 
School Closure due to bad weather 
This is a reminder that if the school is closed due to bad weather you can telephone the school on 01675-463672.  
Local radio stations play an important part in communications between schools and parents. For information about 
school closures listen to your local station. Schools are seldom able to take large numbers of telephone calls 
directly. Your local radio stations include:- 
BBC Coventry & Warwickshire 94.8FM, 103.7FM, 104FM 
Mercia 97 & 102.9FM 
BRMB 96.4FM & Capital Gold 1152AM 
Heart FM 100.7FM 
For more information please see the website www.warwickshire.gov.uk/schoolclosures. or the school’s website 
www.coleshillprimary.org.uk. 
 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 20
th

 December 
The price of the Christmas Dinner is £2.15 payable on ParentPay only. If you are Free School Meals you still need 
to return this slip indicating your preference. Universal Free Meals for KS1 – don’t forget you are entitled to a free 
dinner and do not need to pay but please return your slip. 

 
Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 20th December 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………….         Class  ……………………….. 
 

My child would like Christmas Dinner and I have paid £2.15 via ParentPay  □ 

  
        Turkey    □   or Quorn Fillet    □ 

 
My child will bring a packed lunch □   Signed ……………………………………   (tick appropriate box) 

 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/schoolclosures

